
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Sherwood Primary School 

BASE NEWSLETTER         Feb 2024 

 

Before and After School Enrichment 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back after the half term break and welcome to our 

new children and parents who have joined  

 

Our role play area this half term is, ‘BASE Vets.’ This is always a 

popular role play area for the children to share their love and 

knowledge of pets together with creative activities, it is also 

 an opportunity for the children to talk about their own pets. 

 

 We also have a Zoo display where the children will be busy 

collaging animals and learning about their different habitats.  

 

The children will be planting daffodil and tulip bulbs in our 

outdoor planters ready for spring as well as observational 

drawings of different flowers. 

 

Our annual Easter Egg competition is the last two weeks of 

term. The children will be colorings/designing their own 

bespoke egg. There will also be Easter activities for the 

children to enjoy. Please look on the website for photos of the 

children and a celebration of their creative art.  

The Base team are looking forward to a fun packed half term 

and if we can help in anyway please get in touch.  

Thankyou 

 

 

The BASE team. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 base@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk – contact email for BASE 

The BASE mobile number is :07526675239 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW WEBSITE 

Our newsletters will now be 

available on  

our new school website.  

 

 

Our EYFS Topic this half 

term: 

‘Dear Zoo’ 

by Rod Campbell. 
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